
Warren Slater wrote again  3rd March 2010 

 

Hi Steve 

 

Thanks for that, it makes a lot of sense and spells out a clear explanation. 

 

If it is ok with you I was hoping to put our correspondence on my website as a follow up 

to the letter I sent to Northern Advocate 

http://www.warrenslater.co.nz/docs/lettertoeditor1050.htm as I normally do, as it does 

keep people informed of the progress of important subjects. 

 

I will also put your letter to editor of today on my website so people can see that we are 

in dialogue. 

 

Cheers 

Warren 

http://www.warrenslater.co.nz/docs/lettertoeditor1050.htm

